
 
 
 
Release Date:  03/29/2023 (Update) 
Written by Thomas Poellot, Chief of Police  
 
Cudahy, WI - On Wednesday, March 29, 2023, at 3:26 pm, the Cudahy Police and Fire 
Departments were dispatched to Ewald’s Venus Ford, 2727 E. Layton Ave., for an 
employee involved in a suspected industrial accident.   
 
The victim, identified as a 42 year old Johnson Creek man, was pronounced dead at the 
scene.   
 
The Cudahy Police Department is being assisted by investigators from the Milwaukee 
County District Attorney’s office, the Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
(OSHSA), and the Milwaukee County Medical Examiner.   
 
Preliminary investigation revealed that the victim was doing electrical work prior to 
being found unresponsive. A cause of death determination will be made by the 
Milwaukee County Medical Examiner’s office.    
 
The Cudahy Police are requesting that anyone with any information contact the Cudahy 
Police Department at (414) 769-2260.   
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